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Board of Directors Meeting 21 01 19 

Capital Campaign Cabinet Report – C. Tiedemann, Co-Chair 

 

The Capital Campaign Cabinet (CCC) met on Thursday, January 14, 2021.  Key outcomes of that meeting 

included: 

● Review of the prospect list, each CCC member is volunteering to engage 3 to 5 prospects with 
support from the FEF administration. 

● The Light the Midway Campaign has reached the $500 K milestone.  A media package on this 

milestone will be sent out the week of January 18. 
● Jeff Robinson and Josh Ramsbottom have stepped forward as Co-Chairs of the Train Station 

Campaign.  Janet Tryhuba and Jeff Robinson attended workshop on December 18, 2020 with 

representatives from FEMCO, Stantec and Dub Architects to explore the scope of the Train 
Station refurbishment project.  Two additional workshops to finalize the scope are set for 
January 21 and January 29, 2021. 

● The Rotary Legacy event with Alan Doyle has been officially cancelled.  The CCC will continue to 

work with Rotary to develop other opportunities for fund raising. 

Next meeting is set for Thursday, January 14, 2021 at 16:00 hrs.  
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